Ms. Yvonne Wiss
Director, Parks & Recreation
3165 Pacific Highway, San Diego, CA 92101

June 13, 2022

Dear Yvonne.

The San Diego Tourism Marketing District is supporting the 2022 Wonderfront Festival with a
grant of $250,000 in FY2023.

We are excited and encouraged by their line-up and the hotel room night demand that will be
generated for the District.

Sincerely,

San Diego Tourism Marketing District
750 B Street, Suite 1500, San Diego, CA 92101

619.557.2854
sdtmd.org




